
H-2 CORRESPONDENCE – John Guidry 

From: bigjohnearl2@aol.com [mailto:bigjohnearl2@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 11:01 AM 
To: LBBIZ <LBBIZ@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Public notice The good bar 

 
Please do not Issue this permit because this location @ 3316 E. 7th Street has been a problem 
for the area. 
 
 
Thanks concerned voter, 
John Guidry 
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